Youth Employability Conference

We have an upcoming Youth Employability Conference on Wednesday 5th February 2020 from 9am – 4pm at The Bishop Grosseteste University Student Union. 
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
In the words of Simon Sinek "There isn’t a CEO on the planet who is responsible for the customer. CEOs are responsible for the people who are responsible for the customer. Get that right, and everybody wins—employees and customers." 
 
We understand that young people will be the future employees of your business. We also know that employing and training young people can sometimes be difficult and time consuming. Here at The Network, we see both sides of the story: the young people full of bright potential, but facing many barriers and the businesses wanting to support them, but also not having enough hours in the day. 
 
We hope that by bringing your valuable perspectives and experiences and combining them with those of young local people and the organisations who support them we might be able to tap into the amazing local youth talent we have and find simple changes that could be made to attract, encourage and retain young people. Through taking a step back and considering what we can all do to help a young person to thrive we will hopefully be able to motivate them to stay in Lincoln and contribute to the growing innovation and change that you can see across the city. 
 
We're interested in local solutions for local problems.
 
The doors will open at 9:00am, where you will be able to grab a tea or coffee and a chat before taking your allocated seat at 9:15am. Guest speakers will then share their experiences with the room to provide a background understanding to the value of the research carried out at the conference. There will then be an opportunity to share personal experiences in a focus group research exercise. Here we ask that you are honest whilst being considerate to others. During the course of the morning there will be breaks for coffees, lunch and networking, so feel free to bring along some business cards. In the afternoon you will be asked to select a table of your choice, with each table corresponding to one particular barrier, and then collectively work in a team to discuss ways to overcome the barriers.
 
If you would be interested in coming to the conference please do register on the following link: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/youth-employability-conference-business-sign-up-page-tickets-85075397805. 
 
Alternatively, if you are unsure as to whether the conference would be relevant to you but would like to discuss with someone from The Network team please email questions over to info@networklincoln.co.uk or call 01522 245002 to speak to Gabby or Rachel.
 
Hope to see you there!
 
Many thanks,
The Network Team 
 
Rachel Bethell
Marketing and Outreach Officer, The Network – Lincoln
